
High Schools
Student Climate Survey

2024-25

Report created by

Panorama Education



Summary

Topic Description Results Comparison

Adult Respect

69%
0
since last survey

69% Washoe County School

District

Adult Support

71%
 1

since last survey



69% Washoe County School

District

Attitudes Towards Substance Use

77%
 1

since last survey



77% Washoe County School

District

Bullying

47%
 1

since last survey



46% Washoe County School

District

Participation

79% 78% Washoe County School

District

SEL Skills: Relationship Skills

75%
 2

since last survey



70% Washoe County School

District

SEL Skills: Responsible Decision-Making

82%
 1

since last survey



75% Washoe County School

District

SEL Skills: Self-Awareness of Emotions

76%
 1

since last survey



72% Washoe County School

District
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SEL Skills: Self-Awareness of Self Concept

77%
 1

since last survey



73% Washoe County School

District

SEL Skills: Self-Management of Emotion

59%
 1

since last survey



55% Washoe County School

District

SEL Skills: Self-Management of Goals

64%
 2

since last survey



60% Washoe County School

District

SEL Skills: Self-Management of Schoolwork

57%
 2

since last survey



55% Washoe County School

District

SEL Skills: Social Awareness

80%
 1

since last survey



76% Washoe County School

District

Safety

77%
0
since last survey

76% Washoe County School

District

Strategic plan

83%
0
since last survey

82% Washoe County School

District

Student Engagement

56%
 2

since last survey



56% Washoe County School

District
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Student Respect

63%
 1

since last survey



60% Washoe County School

District

Student Voice

65% 63% Washoe County School

District

Victimization

72%
 5

since last survey



63% Washoe County School

District

12,745 responses
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Adult Respect

Your average

69%
12,745 responses

Change

0
since last survey District average: 69% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 1 from last survey Favorable: 61%

Q.1: Teachers and staff at my school treat all students
fairly.

Strongly Agree 11% 1369

Agree 50% 6107

Disagree 27% 3273

Strongly Disagree 12% 1436

  0 from last survey Favorable: 64%

Q.2: Teachers and staff at my school trust students to
make good choices.

Strongly Agree 11% 1328

Agree 53% 6447

Disagree 25% 3083

Strongly Disagree 11% 1331



 1 from last survey Favorable: 83%

Q.3: The rules are very clear at my school.

Strongly Agree 18% 2143

Agree 65% 7987

Disagree 13% 1580

Strongly Disagree 4% 496


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Adult Support

Your average

71%
12,745 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 69% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 0 from last survey Favorable: 58%

Q.1: My teachers connect what I am doing in school to
life outside of the classroom.

Strongly Agree 9% 1113

Agree 48% 5869

Disagree 30% 3660

Strongly Disagree 12% 1498


 1 from last survey Favorable: 76%

Q.2: It is easy to talk with teachers at this school.

Strongly Agree 15% 1882

Agree 61% 7386

Disagree 16% 1998

Strongly Disagree 8% 911



 0 from last survey Favorable: 77%

Q.3: If I am absent, there is a teacher or some other
adult at school that will notice my absence.

Strongly Agree 18% 2223

Agree 59% 7180

Disagree 14% 1725

Strongly Disagree 9% 1032


 3 from last survey Favorable: 57%

Q.4: Teachers understand my problems.

Strongly Agree 9% 1036

Agree 48% 5829

Disagree 29% 3528

Strongly Disagree 14% 1690



 2 from last survey Favorable: 81%

Q.5: My teachers care about me.

Strongly Agree 14% 1718

Agree 66% 8018

Disagree 13% 1529

Strongly Disagree 7% 821

  2 from last survey Favorable: 74%

Q.6: My teachers make me feel good about myself.

Strongly Agree 11% 1362

Agree 62% 7496

Disagree 19% 2263

Strongly Disagree 8% 927


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Attitudes Towards Substance Use

Your average

77%
12,745 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 77% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 2 from last survey Favorable: 57%

Q.1: How much do you think people risk harming
themselves physically or in other ways...if they use
marijuana once or twice a week?

Great risk 26% 3142

Moderate risk 32% 3834

Slight risk 27% 3241

No risk 16% 1927

  1 from last survey Favorable: 80%

Q.2: How much do you think people risk harming
themselves physically or in other ways...if they use
prescription drugs that are not prescribed to them?

Great risk 56% 6731

Moderate risk 25% 3005

Slight risk 10% 1272

No risk 9% 1116



 0 from last survey Favorable: 76%

Q.3: How much do you think people risk harming
themselves physically or in other ways...if they take
one or two drinks of an alcoholic beverage nearly
every day?

Great risk 47% 5731

Moderate risk 29% 3457

Slight risk 14% 1752

No risk 10% 1188


 0 from last survey Favorable: 89%

Q.4: How wrong do your parents feel it would be for
you to...have one or two drinks of an alcoholic
beverage nearly every day?

Very wrong 68% 8268

Wrong 21% 2536

A little bit wrong 7% 784

Not at all wrong 4% 539



 2 from last survey Favorable: 84%

Q.5: How wrong do your parents feel it would be for
you to...use marijuana?

Very wrong 64% 7701

Wrong 20% 2461

A little bit wrong 10% 1169

Not at all wrong 6% 781

  1 from last survey Favorable: 93%

Q.6: How wrong do your parents feel it would be for
you to...use prescription drugs not prescribed to you?

Very wrong 77% 9312

Wrong 16% 1928

A little bit wrong 3% 408

Not at all wrong 4% 478


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 1 from last survey Favorable: 71%

Q.7: How wrong do your peers feel it would be for you
to...have one or two drinks of an alcoholic beverage
nearly every day?

Very wrong 41% 4905

Wrong 31% 3730

A little bit wrong 18% 2168

Not at all wrong 11% 1302


 4 from last survey Favorable: 63%

Q.8: How wrong do your peers feel it would be for you
to...use marijuana?

Very wrong 38% 4610

Wrong 25% 3023

A little bit wrong 19% 2278

Not at all wrong 18% 2185



 1 from last survey Favorable: 82%

Q.9: How wrong do your peers feel it would be for you
to...use prescription drugs not prescribed to you?

Very wrong 54% 6524

Wrong 28% 3432

A little bit wrong 10% 1253

Not at all wrong 7% 893


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Bullying

Your average

47%
12,745 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 46% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 0 from last survey Favorable: 64%

Q.1: Students at this school are often bullied.

Strongly Disagree 15% 1821

Disagree 49% 5891

Agree 28% 3436

Strongly Agree 8% 981

  1 from last survey Favorable: 41%

Q.2: Students at this school try to stop bullying.

Strongly Agree 6% 690

Agree 35% 4272

Disagree 40% 4823

Strongly Disagree 19% 2297



 1 from last survey Favorable: 35%

Q.3: Students often spread mean rumors or lies about
others at this school on the internet (e.g., social
media).

Strongly Disagree 9% 1057

Disagree 26% 3182

Agree 39% 4750

Strongly Agree 26% 3091


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Cell Phone Use

How did people respond?

Q.1: Cell phones are a major distraction for students in
the classroom.

Strongly Disagree 27% 3312

Disagree 36% 4398

Agree 28% 3423

Strongly Agree 8% 1002

Q.2: Cell phones have a negative impact on students'
behavior at school.

Strongly Disagree 29% 3507

Disagree 40% 4865

Agree 25% 2994

Strongly Agree 6% 758

Q.3: If a cell phone limit is required districtwide, I
worry teachers would spend too much class time
enforcing it.

Strongly Disagree 8% 936

Disagree 13% 1618

Agree 40% 4877

Strongly Agree 39% 4658

Q.4: Students would follow rules that limit cell phones
at my school.

Strongly Disagree 34% 4116

Disagree 33% 3993

Agree 27% 3237

Strongly Agree 6% 764

Q.5: Cell phones can be a useful tool to help students
learn.

Strongly Disagree 3% 358

Disagree 5% 542

Agree 40% 4852

Strongly Agree 53% 6418

High Schools

"2024-25 Student Climate Survey (Fall 2024), Student Climate Survey"

Page 9 of 24 | This report was created on Friday, February 21, 2025 www.panoramaed.com



Participation

Your average

79%
12,745 responses

District average: 78% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

Favorable: 70%

Q.1: I have participated in at least one extra-curricular
activity offered by my school, such as a school club,
musical group, sports team, student advisory council,
or other school activity outside of class.

Strongly Agree 35% 4230

Agree 35% 4301

Disagree 16% 1945

Strongly Disagree 14% 1648

Favorable: 88%

Q.2: There are lots of chances for students to get
involved in sports, clubs, and other school activities
outside of class.

Strongly Agree 36% 4314

Agree 52% 6359

Disagree 8% 974

Strongly Disagree 4% 472
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SEL Skills: Relationship Skills

Your average

75%
12,745 responses

Change

 2
since last survey


District average: 70% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 1 from last survey Favorable: 87%

Q.1: Please tell us how easy or difficult these behaviors
are for you: Respecting a classmate's opinions during
a disagreement.

Very Easy 25% 3108

Easy 62% 7821

Difficult 10% 1257

Very Difficult 4% 442

  0 from last survey Favorable: 89%

Q.2: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Getting along with my
classmates.

Very Easy 30% 3778

Easy 59% 7461

Difficult 8% 1017

Very Difficult 3% 358



 3 from last survey Favorable: 45%

Q.3: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Sharing what I am feeling with
others.

Very Easy 11% 1373

Easy 34% 4327

Difficult 31% 3936

Very Difficult 23% 2954

  3 from last survey Favorable: 57%

Q.4: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Talking to an adult when I have
problems at school.

Very Easy 14% 1722

Easy 43% 5422

Difficult 25% 3206

Very Difficult 18% 2242



 1 from last survey Favorable: 79%

Q.5: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Being welcoming to someone I
don't usually eat lunch with.

Very Easy 23% 2872

Easy 57% 7117

Difficult 14% 1771

Very Difficult 7% 821


 0 from last survey Favorable: 90%

Q.6: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Getting along with my teachers.

Very Easy 34% 4262

Easy 56% 7107

Difficult 7% 899

Very Difficult 3% 343


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SEL Skills: Responsible Decision-Making

Your average

82%
12,745 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 75% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 2 from last survey Favorable: 79%

Q.1: Please tell us how easy or difficult these behaviors
are for you: Thinking about what might happen before
making a decision.

Very Easy 21% 2609

Easy 58% 7305

Difficult 17% 2098

Very Difficult 5% 604


 0 from last survey Favorable: 90%

Q.2: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing what is right or wrong.

Very Easy 35% 4411

Easy 55% 6977

Difficult 8% 966

Very Difficult 2% 250



 1 from last survey Favorable: 84%

Q.3: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Thinking of different ways to
solve a problem.

Very Easy 22% 2738

Easy 62% 7800

Difficult 14% 1798

Very Difficult 2% 280

  1 from last survey Favorable: 83%

Q.4: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Saying "no" to a friend who
wants to break the rules.

Very Easy 31% 3860

Easy 53% 6628

Difficult 12% 1517

Very Difficult 5% 578



 2 from last survey Favorable: 74%

Q.5: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Helping to make my school a
better place.

Very Easy 15% 1935

Easy 59% 7353

Difficult 19% 2360

Very Difficult 7% 891


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SEL Skills: Self-Awareness of Emotions

Your average

76%
12,745 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 72% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 1 from last survey Favorable: 78%

Q.1: Please tell us how easy or difficult these behaviors
are for you: Knowing when my feelings are making it
hard for me to focus.

Very Easy 27% 3413

Easy 51% 6457

Difficult 18% 2220

Very Difficult 5% 570


 2 from last survey Favorable: 74%

Q.2: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing the emotions I feel.

Very Easy 26% 3299

Easy 48% 6109

Difficult 20% 2502

Very Difficult 6% 758



 3 from last survey Favorable: 67%

Q.3: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing ways to make myself
feel better when I'm sad.

Very Easy 19% 2464

Easy 48% 6072

Difficult 25% 3179

Very Difficult 8% 948

  0 from last survey Favorable: 83%

Q.4: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Noticing what my body does
when I am nervous.

Very Easy 31% 3932

Easy 52% 6632

Difficult 13% 1692

Very Difficult 3% 408



 0 from last survey Favorable: 82%

Q.5: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing when my mood affects
how I treat others.

Very Easy 27% 3372

Easy 56% 7030

Difficult 15% 1894

Very Difficult 3% 351

  3 from last survey Favorable: 73%

Q.6: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing ways I calm myself
down.

Very Easy 20% 2558

Easy 52% 6636

Difficult 22% 2797

Very Difficult 5% 666



High Schools

"2024-25 Student Climate Survey (Fall 2024), Student Climate Survey"

Page 13 of 24 | This report was created on Friday, February 21, 2025 www.panoramaed.com



SEL Skills: Self-Awareness of Self Concept

Your average

77%
12,745 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 73% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 0 from last survey Favorable: 84%

Q.1: Please tell us how easy or difficult these behaviors
are for you: Knowing what my strengths are.

Very Easy 24% 3106

Easy 60% 7598

Difficult 14% 1744

Very Difficult 2% 245


 0 from last survey Favorable: 64%

Q.2: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing how to get better at
things that are hard for me to do at school.

Very Easy 12% 1489

Easy 53% 6692

Difficult 31% 3929

Very Difficult 5% 575



 2 from last survey Favorable: 83%

Q.3: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing when I am wrong
about something.

Very Easy 21% 2655

Easy 62% 7827

Difficult 15% 1851

Very Difficult 3% 354

  1 from last survey Favorable: 76%

Q.4: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing when I can't control
something.

Very Easy 20% 2592

Easy 56% 7045

Difficult 20% 2537

Very Difficult 4% 498


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SEL Skills: Self-Management of Emotion

Your average

59%
12,745 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 55% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 2 from last survey Favorable: 58%

Q.1: Please tell us how easy or difficult these behaviors
are for you: Getting through something even when I
feel frustrated.

Very Easy 14% 1715

Easy 44% 5573

Difficult 33% 4200

Very Difficult 9% 1150

  0 from last survey Favorable: 70%

Q.2: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Being patient even when I am
really excited.

Very Easy 18% 2333

Easy 52% 6515

Difficult 23% 2915

Very Difficult 7% 872



 1 from last survey Favorable: 55%

Q.3: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Staying calm when I feel
stressed.

Very Easy 13% 1692

Easy 41% 5210

Difficult 33% 4177

Very Difficult 12% 1565

  1 from last survey Favorable: 54%

Q.4: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Working on things even when I
don't like them.

Very Easy 12% 1518

Easy 42% 5319

Difficult 33% 4152

Very Difficult 13% 1640


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SEL Skills: Self-Management of Goals

Your average

64%
12,745 responses

Change

 2
since last survey


District average: 60% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 1 from last survey Favorable: 56%

Q.1: Please tell us how easy or difficult these behaviors
are for you: Finishing tasks even if they are hard for
me.

Very Easy 12% 1492

Easy 45% 5637

Difficult 34% 4310

Very Difficult 9% 1190


 2 from last survey Favorable: 72%

Q.2: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Setting goals for myself.

Very Easy 21% 2679

Easy 50% 6373

Difficult 21% 2625

Very Difficult 8% 951



 2 from last survey Favorable: 56%

Q.3: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Reaching goals that I set for
myself.

Very Easy 11% 1442

Easy 44% 5578

Difficult 35% 4411

Very Difficult 10% 1198

  2 from last survey Favorable: 71%

Q.4: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Thinking through the steps it
will take to reach my goal.

Very Easy 15% 1895

Easy 56% 7052

Difficult 23% 2958

Very Difficult 6% 710



High Schools

"2024-25 Student Climate Survey (Fall 2024), Student Climate Survey"

Page 16 of 24 | This report was created on Friday, February 21, 2025 www.panoramaed.com



SEL Skills: Self-Management of Schoolwork

Your average

57%
12,745 responses

Change

 2
since last survey


District average: 55% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 1 from last survey Favorable: 48%

Q.1: Please tell us how easy or difficult these behaviors
are for you: Doing my schoolwork even when I do not
feel like it.

Very Easy 11% 1441

Easy 37% 4631

Difficult 34% 4354

Very Difficult 18% 2214


 1 from last survey Favorable: 57%

Q.2: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Being prepared for tests.

Very Easy 12% 1507

Easy 45% 5660

Difficult 33% 4177

Very Difficult 10% 1284



 1 from last survey Favorable: 59%

Q.3: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Working on assignments even
when they are hard.

Very Easy 12% 1469

Easy 47% 5938

Difficult 33% 4124

Very Difficult 9% 1099

  2 from last survey Favorable: 59%

Q.4: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Planning ahead so I can turn a
project in on time.

Very Easy 13% 1699

Easy 46% 5777

Difficult 30% 3801

Very Difficult 11% 1352



 1 from last survey Favorable: 57%

Q.5: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Finishing my schoolwork
without reminders.

Very Easy 14% 1779

Easy 43% 5478

Difficult 30% 3841

Very Difficult 12% 1530

  1 from last survey Favorable: 59%

Q.6: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Staying focused in class even
when there are distractions.

Very Easy 13% 1639

Easy 46% 5818

Difficult 29% 3717

Very Difficult 12% 1453


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SEL Skills: Social Awareness

Your average

80%
12,745 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 76% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 0 from last survey Favorable: 82%

Q.1: Please tell us how easy or difficult these behaviors
are for you: Learning from people with different
opinions than me.

Very Easy 22% 2766

Easy 60% 7576

Difficult 15% 1930

Very Difficult 3% 376

  1 from last survey Favorable: 81%

Q.2: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing what people may be
feeling by the look on their face.

Very Easy 28% 3513

Easy 53% 6734

Difficult 16% 1997

Very Difficult 3% 408



 0 from last survey Favorable: 77%

Q.3: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing when someone needs
help.

Very Easy 20% 2551

Easy 57% 7247

Difficult 20% 2500

Very Difficult 3% 347

  2 from last survey Favorable: 72%

Q.4: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing how to get help when
I'm having trouble with a classmate.

Very Easy 18% 2240

Easy 54% 6821

Difficult 22% 2760

Very Difficult 6% 795



 1 from last survey Favorable: 87%

Q.5: Please tell us how easy or difficult these
behaviors are for you: Knowing how my actions
impact my classmates.

Very Easy 23% 2900

Easy 64% 8120

Difficult 11% 1363

Very Difficult 2% 241


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Safety

Your average

77%
12,745 responses

Change

0
since last survey District average: 76% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 0 from last survey Favorable: 88%

Q.1: I feel safe: on the way to and from school.

Strongly Agree 26% 3147

Agree 62% 7531

Disagree 8% 963

Strongly Disagree 5% 546

  0 from last survey Favorable: 78%

Q.2: I feel safe: while at school.

Strongly Agree 16% 1890

Agree 63% 7605

Disagree 16% 1909

Strongly Disagree 6% 742



 0 from last survey Favorable: 64%

Q.3: I feel safe: in the restrooms at school.

Strongly Agree 13% 1526

Agree 51% 6248

Disagree 21% 2576

Strongly Disagree 15% 1797


 1 from last survey Favorable: 77%

Q.4: I sometimes stay home because I don't feel safe
at school.

Strong Disagree 37% 4504

Disagree 40% 4815

Agree 18% 2142

Strongly Agree 6% 691


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Strategic plan

Your average

83%
12,745 responses

Change

0
since last survey District average: 82% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 0 from last survey Favorable: 95%

Q.1: At least one teacher at this school knows me by
my name.

Strongly Agree 54% 6575

Agree 41% 5021

Disagree 2% 264

Strongly Disagree 3% 314

  1 from last survey Favorable: 82%

Q.2: At least one teacher at this school understands
my strengths.

Strongly Agree 30% 3586

Agree 52% 6341

Disagree 13% 1561

Strongly Disagree 5% 635



 1 from last survey Favorable: 73%

Q.3: At least one teacher at this school understands
my needs.

Strongly Agree 24% 2895

Agree 49% 5976

Disagree 19% 2341

Strongly Disagree 7% 886


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Student Engagement

Your average

56%
12,745 responses

Change

 2
since last survey


District average: 56% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 2 from last survey Favorable: 54%

Q.1: Most of what I learn in school is interesting.

Strongly Agree 8% 961

Agree 47% 5875

Disagree 31% 3971

Strongly Disagree 14% 1812

  1 from last survey Favorable: 40%

Q.2: Time seems to pass very quickly in my classes.

Strongly Agree 8% 983

Agree 32% 4049

Disagree 36% 4516

Strongly Disagree 24% 3062



 2 from last survey Favorable: 42%

Q.3: I think a lot about what I learn in my classes even
when I'm out of school.

Strongly Agree 7% 897

Agree 35% 4449

Disagree 37% 4624

Strongly Disagree 21% 2640


 0 from last survey Favorable: 72%

Q.4: I am happy to be at this school.

Strongly Agree 16% 2038

Agree 55% 6963

Disagree 17% 2160

Strongly Disagree 11% 1397



 4 from last survey Favorable: 71%

Q.5: I feel like I am part of this school.

Strongly Agree 14% 1744

Agree 57% 7144

Disagree 19% 2387

Strongly Disagree 10% 1281


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Student Respect

Your average

63%
12,745 responses

Change

 1
since last survey


District average: 60% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 1 from last survey Favorable: 51%

Q.1: Students at my school treat teachers and staff
with respect.

Strongly Agree 7% 842

Agree 44% 5423

Disagree 35% 4264

Strongly Disagree 14% 1660

  0 from last survey Favorable: 83%

Q.2: People of different cultural backgrounds, races,
or ethnicities get along well at this school.

Strongly Agree 20% 2378

Agree 64% 7755

Disagree 12% 1402

Strongly Disagree 5% 624



 1 from last survey Favorable: 61%

Q.3: Students respect one another.

Strongly Agree 8% 970

Agree 53% 6445

Disagree 28% 3461

Strongly Disagree 11% 1303


 2 from last survey Favorable: 44%

Q.4: Students at this school think it is important to
follow the rules.

Strongly Agree 6% 742

Agree 38% 4557

Disagree 39% 4776

Strongly Disagree 17% 2070



 1 from last survey Favorable: 75%

Q.5: Boys and girls are treated equally well at this
school.

Strongly Agree 15% 1834

Agree 60% 7304

Disagree 16% 1986

Strongly Disagree 8% 1024


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Student Voice

Your average

65%
12,745 responses

District average: 63% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

Favorable: 70%

Q.1: My school gives all students a chance to share
ideas on how to make the school better.

Strongly Agree 16% 1892

Agree 54% 6506

Disagree 22% 2617

Strongly Disagree 9% 1064

Favorable: 64%

Q.2: Students help decide what should be made better
at our school.

Strongly Agree 13% 1535

Agree 51% 6211

Disagree 25% 3069

Strongly Disagree 10% 1252

Favorable: 62%

Q.3: Adults at my school make changes based on
students' ideas to make our school better.

Strongly Agree 12% 1397

Agree 50% 6045

Disagree 27% 3276

Strongly Disagree 11% 1338
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Victimization

Your average

72%
12,745 responses

Change

 5
since last survey


District average: 63% Washoe County School District

How did people respond?

 2 from last survey Favorable: 69%

Q.1: At school, how many times this year have
you...been grabbed, shoved, punched or kicked by
someone being mean?

0 times 69% 8377

1-2 times 18% 2165

3-4 times 6% 733

5-6 times 2% 235

7+ times 6% 677

  1 from last survey Favorable: 51%

Q.2: At school, how many times this year have
you...been cursed at, verbally threatened, or made fun
of by someone being mean?

0 times 51% 6258

1-2 times 22% 2713

3-4 times 10% 1275

5-6 times 4% 458

7+ times 12% 1468



 0 from last survey Favorable: 87%

Q.3: At school, how many times this year have
you...been in a physical fight?

0 times 87% 10572

1-2 times 8% 955

3-4 times 2% 271

5-6 times 1% 101

7+ times 2% 286


Favorable: 79%

Q.4: ... received cruel, vicious, or threatening
messages through text messaging, email, or social
networking sites?

0 times 79% 9565

1-2 times 11% 1348

3-4 times 4% 513

5-6 times 1% 176

7+ times 5% 568
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